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Good afternoon Lake Forest Parents… 

You may have seen in the news or on social media information recently regarding 

threats that have been made towards schools in Broward County. I am reaching out to 

let you know, at present this does not affect Lake Forest Elementary, any of its staff 

nor students. 

The health and safety of our students and staff remain our highest priorities. The 

District is aware of social media threats towards several schools and I want you to 

know that we take all threats seriously. Our Special Investigative Unit and law 

enforcement thoroughly investigate all threats and work aggressively to identify those 

responsible for posting the threats. All students involved in these types of incidents 

will receive severe disciplinary consequences and may face criminal charges. 

We sincerely thank all those who say something when they see something. 

We will continue to be proactive and take additional measures as needed to protect 

our students and staff members. 

Thank you for helping to make Lake Forest a safe and inviting learning environment 

for everyone! 

 


